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Politicians in Salem, sponsored and influenced by radicalized special interest groups, 

continue to examine every way possible of implementing greater financial and 

restrictive burdens on Oregonians. More alarmingly, they look for ways to reduce our 

natural rights, including those belonging to property owners in Oregon.  

There is not and will not be a scenario in which the state of Oregon should be able to 

dictate what I can and cannot do with the well water on private property that I own. 

This overreach further removes agency from tax-paying Oregonian property-owners.  

Once again, Oregon politicians have gone too far, thinking themselves wise, while 

eroding the basic and natural rights of Oregonians that they have sworn to protect.  

Do not pass this bill. Utterly reject any notion of it. Uphold your oaths to protect the 

natural and Constitutional rights of Oregonians.  

NO on SB1154. Keep your hands off our private well water! 

 


